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Dear Mayor and Councilmembers,

I am writing to endorse the proposed city staff recommendation of a bond measure for $38.5M that funds critical park improvements
throughout the City of Shoreline as well as invests in future-oriented park land acquisitions. As a member of the Parks subcommittee of the
Shoreline PRCS/Tree board I was actively involved in drafting the PRCS board version of the bond proposal and worked closely with city staff
to ensure that both bond measures equitably distributed the necessary investments across the City of Shoreline.

Thank you all for supporting this ballot measure.

Best,
Jeff Potter
PRCS/Tree Board Member
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